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Daniel Buckley
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division

Dear Mr. Buckley:

The Committee is in receipt of your request for additional information, dated November 30, 2012, in which you note two
items essential to full public disclosure. The additional information is provided below.

1.In compliance with the Commission Regulations which require that a committee disclosed the identification of all
individuals who contribute in excess of $200 in an election cycle. The following steps are taken.

First, our original solicitation includes a clear and conspicuous request for the contributor information and informs

the contributor of the requirements of federal law for the reporting of such information.

Second, if the information is not provided, we follow-up with a stand alone effort to obtain the information, regardless

of whether the contribution(s) was solicited or not. This effort occurs no later than 30 days after receipt of the
contribution. Three phone calls are made requesting missing information. In the event we still have not received the
information we send a Best Effort Letter clearly requests the missing information, without soliciting a contribution;
informs the contributor of the requirements of federal law for the reporting of such inform; and provides three avenues
by which to respond, email, phone call or letter.

2.Schedule A of our report disclosed one or more contributions that appear to exceed the limits set forth in the Act.
Mark McSwain, contribution made 9/28/2012 by Mark McSwain, the Committee inadvertently failed to obtain written
permission from both signers of the check to honor the attribution request made by Mr. McSwain. A refund of $2500 will
be issued. The refund will appear on the Year End report.

Terry Welch contribution, the Committee inadvertently designated his initial contributions in December 2011 as Primary
in lieu of Convention contributions. We have amended the 2011 Year-End report to correctly designate those
contributions. Additionally, we have also redesignated his February contribution of $2,500 from the Convention to the
General election. Finally, a reattribution of funds to Cyrrena Welch issued on 11/2/12 in the amount of $100.00.
Budgethawks.com contributed $1000.00 on 6/11/12 and $2500.00 on 8/28/12. A refund of $1000.00 has been issued, copy
of

check enclosed. July Quarterly report will be amended to reflect this adjustment.

Contribution from American Bankers Association Pac made on 6/5/12 in the amount of $5000.00 was misapplied to
American

Bakers PAC. Entry has now been applied appropriately to American Bankers Association PAC. As a result, American
Bankers

Association PAC has exceed the limit and a check in the amount of $5000.00 has been refunded, copy of check enclosed.

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Is/

Chris Marston
Treasurer




